
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Club Secretaries 
 
 
 
 
CANCELLATION OF ALL PENNANT FINALS 
 
The MBA executive met today to discuss the playing of Finals in the environment of the corona 19 
virus pandemic. There was a vey small window of opportunity to complete the Finals series 
(within 3 weeks) and it was considered by all that time span would not see any major change in in 
the current trends. 
 
The MBA has cancelled ALL finals and will be using the end of the minor round for Promotions 
and Demotions. The MBA will be in touch with all Minor Premiers in regard to trophies etc. 
 
  Like all sporting bodies the MBA must give the health and welfare of our membership and  in  
looking at our age demographic this decision was made. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 

 
MBA Secretary 
17.03.20 
 
 


